
 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to this’ week newsletter. We hope you had a great Jubilee bank holiday weekend and half 
term break. 
 
Thank you, Good bye and Good Luck:   
Mrs Graham our school cook sadly leaves us today. Mrs Graham has been a super member of the 
team for the last three and half years and has always made life in the kitchen fun and enjoyable. 
Her enthusiasm and team work has been much appreciated, as has her passion for the children 
being happy and healthy.  She leaves us with love and best wishes for the next chapter. Thank you 
and good luck Mrs Graham!  We will miss you!  
 
This week 
It has been a super week in school with lots happening.  Highlights and key events/include: 
 
Our Year 1 pupils have been showing off their phonics confidence and knowledge in their Statutory 
Year 1 Phonics screening check with Miss Jackson. We are all super proud of them all! 

 
On Thursday afternoon our 
school choir visited St Mary’s 
church as Reverend Becky 
hosted a dementia friendly 
‘coffee and singalong’, linked 
to the jubilee celebrations. 
Our pupils sang 2 of the 
songs we love from our 
Young Voices 2022 repertoire 
as well joining in with some 
all-time classics, including 
‘We’ll Meet Again’ and 
‘White cliffs of Dover’.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
Thursday  - Mrs Graham, Ms Daley and Ms Maeer served lunch outside on Thursday for our ‘teddy 
bear’s picnic’. It was great to see so many children and teddies of all shapes, colours and sizes!  
 
Today we have had our class photos taken in school.  
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On Monday in assembly we shared some of Carlton’s Jubilee celebration competitions. Mrs Pierce 
helped promote, collate and collect the entries for the competitions and  winners. Well done to all 
the winners and to everyone who entered. 

 

 
 
 
Important School dates: 
 
Each week in this busy summer term I will include the remaining important dates on each week’s 
newsletter for your reference. 
 
Next week Year 4 pupils will be showing off their times tables skill and knowledge with their 
statutory Times table check.  

 
 

May I bring to your attention to the fact that it is Our Summer Fayre on Father’s day - Sunday 19th 
June – in just over a week. Mrs Pemberton and Mrs Peirce and the Friends of Carlton have a great 



event planned. Please do get this date in your diary and come and join the fun. We do hope we see 
you there!  
 

 
June 2022 
Monday 13th   Year 4 Times Table Checking week  

Sunday 19th    Friends Summer Fayre 1pm to 4pm 
Wednesday 22nd   Sport’s Day: Children to wear a t shirt of their house colour.  

▪ Alps (YR) , Atlas (Y1)  and Andes (Y2)  10.30 -12.00-12.15 Approx.) 
▪ Himalayas (Y3), Pyrenees  (Y4&5) and Rocky  (Y5&6) 1.30.-3.00/3.15 pm 

Wednesday 29th   Reserve Sport’s Day (TBC if required)  
▪ Alps (YR) , Atlas (Y1)  and Andes (Y2)  10.30 -12.00-12.15 Approx.) 
▪ Himalayas (Y3), Pyrenees  (Y4&5) and Rocky  (Y5&6) 1.30.-3.00/3.15 pm 

 
 
July 2022 
Wednesday 13th Pyrenees and Rocky Class Performance TBC 



   Performance for school 2pm – 3pm 
   Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
Friday 15th   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
   Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 
   Reports home to parents  
Monday 18th   Move up Morning 2  - internal transition day 
Friday 22nd    Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 
Friday 22nd    School closes for summer holidays   3.15pm 
 
Children return to school on Tuesday 6th  September 2022 
 
 
Important reminder: Playtime equipment.  Please support us by not allowing your children (or 
younger siblings) to play with playtime games from the play boxes before school or at the end of 
day – these are for breaktime and lunchtime use only. Thank for your support with this. 
 
 
Kind request for support 
 
On Friday 27th May, as part of our Selby Educational Trust development day we had a number of 
guest speakers address the trust team. Like so many of my colleagues, I was emotionally touched 
by the inspirational Pete McLeave telling his story. 
 
I would welcome and encourage you all to take a few minutes to listen to his amazing story and 
hear about the action he is taking - you could literally save someone’s life!  Please click the website 
below, listen to the story and consider whether you could sign up for a simple mouth swab to and 
register your stem cells , and by doing so could save someone’s life!  
HOME | 10000 Donors    Alternatively search for 10’000 Donors on Facebook.  
Register as a potential donor | DKMS 
 
Having listened to Pete speak about this cause, I felt compelled to sign myself up straight away for a 
swab and also to do all I can to help spread his important message.  I do hope you will able to 
support this issue.  
 
 
 
Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher  
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https://www.10000donors.com/
https://www.dkms.org.uk/register-now

